
November 2023

Calendar: 
11/1  PTO meeting 7:00
11/6 Brandon Mull Author at  

 CHS 2:00-3:30
11/6-10 6th Yellowstone Trip
11/9 Veterans Program 10:00
11/13  PTC
11/22 Early release @ 11:30
11/23 Thanksgiving
12/20 Christmas Play 7:00
12/21 Dismiss at 3:05
1/2   School resumes

The program will be Thursday, November 9, 
2023 at 10:00 in the CHS auditorium. 

IF POSSIBLE students should be dressed in red, 
white or blue. This may be a combination of 
colors or one solid color. 

Due to the 6th Grade being absent, their class 
tribute has been recorded and will be played 
during the program. 

Everyone is invited to attend and to thank our 
local veteran's. 

This program will be broadcast.

Thank you for your work and dedication in helping your student be successful thus far.  It was fun to see 

the costumes and participate in our Halloween Carnival again this year.  We appreciate you supporting this event 

and bidding on baskets.  We had a lot of positive feedback again this year.  Thank you to those who were 

instrumental in making it happen and donating items.   

We completed our first AR party to recognize your child’s efforts in reading books during the first portion 

of the year.  We were able to hike up to the C and talk about preparing for the future as well as what it means to 

be a Cokeville Panther.  We were excited to hear your children’s thoughts on what it means to be a Cokeville 

Panther. Thank you for continuing to encourage your students to read and practice their math facts.  Math facts 

are foundational to future math and being able to efficiently complete math problems.  You make a difference.  It 

is fun to see your students excel.  

 As we shift into winter, thank you for ensuring your student is prepared for the elements.  Recess during 

the winter can be fun if students are able to stay warm.  CES has some winter items. If it would be helpful to your 

family, please let us know and we will check what we have.     

 We will be hosting a visiting author on Monday, November 6, 2023 at CHS.  Brandon Mull, an extremely 

famous young adult author, will have time to present to CHS and upper grades from CES.  This is a great 

opportunity to provide cultural opportunities for our community and students and for students to connect with 

another best-selling author.  This experience can also help students to see themselves as authors.  Please visit with 

your child about the experience as this can help students to see the value you place on literacy.     

 Thank you again for your hard work and dedication in supporting your child’s learning. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kenneth Dietz 

Cokeville K-12 Principal.  

   

 




